
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Chairman of the Board 
Shahryar Oveissi

Vice Chairman
Kathy Sandhu, M.D.

Treasurer
Marcel Bens

Secretary 
Ned Cloonan

Directors
Paul Apostolides
Mike Bego
Chris Belhumeur 
Win Betteridge
Frank Bistrian 
Al Brodbeck
Lisa Charney 
Bill Collins 
Lisa Edmundson 
Joe Femenia 
Christopher Jennings 
Philip Lochner
Richard Lukaj  
Allison Nelson 
Diane Ohl 
Harriet Parker 
James Parker 
Jon Ross-Wiley Bharath 
Srikrishnan Leighton 
Thomas Joyce Zee 

<<Title>>
<<Address Block>>

Dear <<First Name>>

In 1916, our Greenwich YMCA was founded on the promise to build a strong, united community 
for all. More than a century later we proudly continue this mission. In the complex and 
ever-changing world of 2020, our vision, our conviction and our aims are more relevant than 
ever. For the past 103 years it has been the solidarity and generosity of our membership that 
made all of this possible. We couldn’t do it without you.

In 2019 our focus was to build and nourish our YMCA community. It’s been an exciting year 
marked by many positive changes, just some of which are listed here:

• Teaching over 2,300 swim lessons including our Safe & Strong special needs program.
• Expansion of Adaptive Programs including basketball and yoga.
• Successful launch of our Parkinson’s Body & Mind Program.
• New Teen Wellness programming to meet strong demand in the community.
• National recognition for our competitive aquatics Marlins swim, dive, and water polo

teams:
• Marlins Dive is the 2019 Y National Gold Medal winner;
• Marlins Swim is a 2019 USA Swim Bronze Medal team and National Gold Medal

Relay winner;
• Greenwich Aquatics is the highest ranked water polo team outside of California.

As a nonprofit organization, we count on your support of our Annual Campaign to continue 
to expand programs for youth, families, and seniors.  We take great pride in providing over 
$550,000 of scholarship support to ensure accessibility and affordability for all.

Thank you so very much for being a special part of the YMCA of Greenwich Community.  
Please consider a gift to our Annual Campaign to help us expand our reach in the community.  

We appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you at the Y!

Warm regards,

Patrice Francois Shahryar Oveissi
Interim CEO Chairman of the Board 

Dear Friend,


